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m [Reminder 2] [March 29 -- April 3] The examinations for the new computer system

[Notice]

Thisisareminder mail of thetest in ADC analysis system

on March 29 -- April 3.

"We will clear (delete) user datain /mfstO2a area’ for the test.
Thank you for your cooperation.

(English)
Dear users,

Thank you so much for using ADC multi-wavelength data analysis computer system.

The data analysis computer system will be renewed (replaced by new
system) on March, 2018.

We are now in the process of the investigation for the new computer
system and we are planning to do some tests on the computer systemin
order to prepare new system with better performance. The test should be
conducted under the condition with no logged-in users.

We are planning the following tests. We apologize for the very short
notice. Thank you for your cooperation and we are so sorry for your inconvenience.

- For the examinations and maintenance,
the analysis computer system will be unavailable
"from 5:00pm on March 29(Wed) to 9:00pm on April 3(Mon)."

Userswill be not able to login the computer system during the period,
and user's sessions will be disconnected for rebooting the computer system.

- For the examinations, we would like to use NFS disk area.
Therefore, "we will clear (delete) user datain /mfstO2a area’.
Please move your data on /mfst02ato other area

(ex: /wa* local disk area) by "5:00pm on March 29(Wed)."

We apologize for the very short notice and major impact for users.
We ask for your kind understanding for the investigation of the new computer system of better
performance.

Please contact "tadafumi.takata@nao.ac.jp" and "consult@ana.nao.ac.jp"
for more information and any questions.



0 Please contact "consult@ana.nao.ac.jp" for the technical questions

(ex: how to move data to other area)

Thank you for your cooperation.

Chief of Astronomy Data Center, and
Manager of Multi-wavelength Data Analysis computer system
Tadafumi Takata
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